
 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE: October 2, 2023 

 

Statement from Saratoga County Board of Supervisors Chairman & Town of 
Moreau Supervisor Theodore T. Kusnierz, Jr. on Amber Alert and Search for 

Saratoga County Resident Charlote Sena 
 

Moreau, NY – Saratoga County Board of Supervisors Chairman and Town of Moreau Supervisor, 
Theodore T. Kusnierz, Jr. provides the following statement regarding the Amber Alert for Charlote Sena 
of Saratoga County.  

“All of us in Saratoga County are heartbroken over the abduc�on of young Charlote from Moreau State 
Park. Our hearts go out to the Sena family, and we are praying for Charlote’s safe return. I have offered 
the full resources of the County to aid in this search effort, including teams from the Saratoga County 
Sheriff’s Office, Office of Emergency Management, and other Departments who have been working 
�relessly alongside State Police since the inves�ga�on began. I’d like to offer my sincere apprecia�on to 
the many first responders, law enforcement, and civilian volunteers for their phenomenal efforts in 
searching for Charlote.” 

### 

 

Link to NY State Police Amber Alert 

 

https://amber.ny.gov/node/296

